LIVERPOOL PLAINS Reference: IPART/SV/18.19
SHIRE COUNCIL

Contact Ron Van Katwyk

15 December 2017

Derek Francis

IPART

PO Box K35 .
HAYMARKET POST SHOP NSW 254

Re: Intention to Apply for a Special Rate Variation

Dear Derek

Council in accordance with Section 508A of the Local Government Act hereby notifies IPART
of its intention to apply for a Special Rate Variation for the 2018/19 financial year.

Council is seeking a permanent 10% increase (inclusive of the rate peg) over a two year
period; 5% in year one, and a further 5% in year two.

The purpose of the Special Rate Variation is to help clear the back log of road maintenance
and improvement projects within our local road network.

The Council’'s principal contact will be Mr. Michael Chalmers -should you have
any questions regarding this matter.

Yours faithfully

R S (Ron) van Katwy
GENERAL MANAGER
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